
am concerned about Cape Wind proposal currently under review by the Army Corps of 
Engineers for extensive wind energy facility on 24 square miles of public land in 
Nantucket Sound. 
It is important that decisions regarding offshore development in Massachusetts be made 
to protect public interest. Under the current federal management of Nantucket Sound 
waters the future of Nantucket Sound and Massachusetts residents' & taxpayers interest 
are being compromised.  
Our neighbors and friends in Osterville and friends in Hyannisport, Cotuit, join me in 
calling upon Gov. Romney & Ocean Management Task Force to request that the Army 
Corps of Engineers suspend its review of the Cape Wind project until they have put an 
Ocean Resource Management Act in effect. 
 
Sincerely, Richard and Phyllis Campobello 
Osterville, Mass. 


